
                              Please take this Newsletter home with you 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS FOR LOURDES  Will, Rose, Josef, Alex and George are 
travelling to Lourdes with the Youth Pilgrimage next week and wish to pass on the 
following message: As a Youth Pilgrimage, we wanted to take as many people that we can to 

Lourdes with us, in the form of your prayers. At the back of church are coloured prayer 
intentions. Each colour is for a different type of intention. Please take as many slips of paper as 
you would like and write your own prayer or intention on each one, then fold and put them into 
the basket at the back of church. We will put the slips of paper in glass lanterns and use them in 
our Masses, services, prayers and processions. Each time the lanterns are used, you will be 
walking with us, and we will be carrying your prayers with us as we pray and process. 
 
PARISH EVENTS SUGGESTIONS FOR NEXT YEAR  Since last summer we have held 
the following events: a coronation garden fete; four trips - to a local pilgrimage site, The 
Christian Heritage Centre, a concert and a talk at Metropolitan Cathedral; five evening 
presentations -  two on religious paintings, a video talk on Blessed Sacrament, Bishop Tom 
Neylon Pakistan Visit and an ACN presentation; and a Men’s Evening. 
 

There is a poster on the parish events noticeboard (by the cards section) for you to indicate what 
events you would like to see happening in the parish over the next 12 months. Please write your 
name under a suggestion or add a suggestion of your own. We have a very good contact for 
transport and have use of the school hall. Please consider this and make your suggestions. A late 
summer barbeque or similar social event would be very welcome! 
 
PRAYER VIGIL FOR PALESTINE  This will take place from 7:00pm - 8:00pm, on 
Tuesday 16th July at St Teresa’s Church, College Rd., Upholland in the large carpark. Please 
come and pray for the people of Palestine and Israel, for the end of the genocide, for the 
survivors who will have to rebuild their lives and build a new Gaza. Prayer is powerful! Your 
prayers and heartfelt good wishes for the suffering men, women and children will help them. 
Bring everyone you can to join the vigil. 
 
SUMMER WALK  Ormskirk Catenians are organising  a  5 mile Summer Circular Walk on 
Thursday 25th July starting at 10 o'clock from The Saracen's Head in Halsall, followed by an 
optional lunch, If you are interested, please phone Ian Robinson on 01257 462100 or 
email r.i.robinson60@btinternet.com 
 
ROTAS Thank you to Jim, Sue and Clare who have prepared the new rotas for Stewards, 
Readers, Coffee and Little Church until end of December 2024, which have been distributed via 
email. Paper copies are displayed on the porch noticeboard and are also accessible on the parish 
website: www.ourladysparbold.org.uk/work-of-the-parish/rotas. A Big thank you to who those 
who volunteer for these important ministries. If you feel you can also help, please contact the 
parish office  (01257) 463248. 
 
SCAN THE QR CODE  using your smart phone or device to make your  
weekly offering, give a donation, or make a payment. Please add your 
name if you are a gift aider. Many thanks. We rely on your generous 
donations. 
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                   FIFTEENTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR 

                                             14th July, 2024 
 
                                        Celebration of  Holy Mass   

 
14th   Sunday        15th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR               10:30 am John Francis Dalton                           

   15th Monday       St Bonaventure                                             7:00 pm John Lumb (R) 
16th  Tuesday       Our Lady of  Mount Carmel                         7:00 pm Special Intention (M)                          
17th Wednesday   Feria                                                             7:00 pm Angela Cannon 
18th Thursday      Feria                                                           11:30 am John Lumb (C)  
19th Friday          Feria                                                             9:30 am Walter Bennett  
21st  Sunday         16th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR               10:30 am Pro populo 

                            
SCHOOL LEAVERS’ MASS  The children who are leaving school this year will celebrate 
Mass on Thursday.  
 
CONFESSIONS  Held from 6:30pm, before Monday and Tuesday evening Mass.  
 
ROSARY  The Rosary will be prayed after Mass on a Monday evening and before Mass, from          
6:35pm on a Tuesday evening in Church.      
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR  Sheila Jennings, Richard D’Alton, Denise Fletcher, Sandra Marston,  
                              
LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY  Loose £147.69, Envelopes £89.00, and SOs £530.00.   
Thank you for your donations.  
 
200 CLUB WINNER  Congratulations to Claire Carr, winner of £50.00 in the July Draw. 
 
FINANCE AND FABRIC COMMITTEE  MEETING  This will take place on Wednesday 
at 7:30pm in the Priory. 
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